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Dates for your Diary 
 

Tuesday 26th April 

KS1 Railworld Trip 

 
Wednesday 27th – Friday 

29th April 

Years 3/4 Stibbington 

Residential – Group 1 

 
Monday 2nd May 

Bank Holiday 

 
Tuesday 3rd May 

Platinum Jubilee Art 

Competition Deadline 

 
Wednesday 4th – Friday 6th 

May 

Years 3/4 Stibbington 

Residential – Group 2 

 
Monday 9th – Wednesday 

11th May 

Years 3/4 Stibbington 

Residential – Group 3 

 
Friday 13th May 

Deadline for Woburn Trip 

Payment 

 

Latest News:  

Monday 25th April 2022 
 

Nene Valley Award Winners 
 
EYFS/KEY STAGE 1   KEY STAGE 2 

 

Robins  Maaz Skylarks         Nicole                    

Wrens   Daniel Swallows        Avilasha                

Puffins   Ava Swifts              Maximilian             

Cuckoos  Zaim Doves             Maksymilian                        

Nightingales Theo Owls                William              

   Ravens            Harper-Bella                    

Latest News! 

 
 
What a brilliant first week 

back after the Easter break; 

wire bird workshops, 

children on the field 

enjoying the sun and lots of 

fantastic learning.  Mrs 

Scothern returned from 

maternity leave, I made it 

half way to 100.  Finally, on 

Friday we had the whole 

school back in the hall for 

an assembly. 

 

Looking forward to next 

week we have year 3 and 4 

starting residential trips 

again – off to Stibbington, 

so very local.  The coach 

will be at the back gate 

(Kingfisher Kids pick up) for 

parents wishing to wave 

them off. 

 
 

School Uniform 
 

 

• PE kit (trainers) should only be 

worn on PE days, it would be 

disappointing to have to 

return to bringing a PE kit into 

school to change into 

because presentation 

standards drop. 

 

• Please remember to label all 

jumpers – now it is hot more 

are being removed and 

potentially lost.  We do not 

hold a lost property in school. 

 

 

ATTENDANCE 
Robins 91.30% 

Wrens  98.81% 

Puffins   90.42% 

Cuckoos  99.14% 

Nightingales 95.00% 

Skylarks 96.67% 

Swallows 99.17% 

Swifts 95.83% 

Doves 87.93% 

Owls 94.17% 

Ravens 95.16% 
 

School 94.85% 
 

 

Reminders: 
 

The Summer Term is a busy one 

and we are trying to return to as 

many pre Covid events as 

possible.  However, it maybe 

that some events do not have 

as much notice as we would 

like to give.  Please check the 

website regularly: 

• Calendar on Website  
•  

https://www.nenevalleyprimary.net/calendar/?calid=1,2,3&pid=3&viewid=1

